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Mrs. Flora’s Math, Science & Social Studies
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March News





Hooray!  Spring is coming!  Here is what we’ll do in March:





In math class, students will be learning how fractions and decimals go together.  They will also be exploring area and perimeter as well as line plots and units of measurement.  Reminder:  Students may make unlimited corrections on homework assignments in math.  They may also always make test corrections to get half of their points back.  Please continue to quiz your child on their multiplication facts if they are not already mastered!





For most of March we will be studying Ohio history beginning with the Europeans arriving in America and ending with the War of 1812.   We will celebrate Ohio’s birthday on March 1st!  😊I have some fun activities to sprinkle in as we move through the unit, including a few craft types of activities.  IF POSSIBLE…I NEED DONATIONS OF STRAIGHT PRETZELS (not pretzel rods), and some BOXES OF CHEESE-ITS (do not need to be name brand!)  Anything you can donate is much appreciated!  The last week of March before Easter we will study the upcoming (and very exciting) solar eclipse!








Events�





March 8:   Book Orders Due





March 17:  St. Patrick’s Day.  Wear green!





March 20:  First Day of Spring!!!!!





March 22:   Last day of Quarter 3





March 26:  Parent Teacher Conferences for students who need them. (We will be in contact if we need to meet with you…or you can let me know if you would like to meet!)








March 28:  Waves of Pride at the High School





March 29:  No School—Good Friday


             




















Reminder!





The 3rd Quarter will end on March 22nd..  Make sure that all make-up work from vacations and/or sickness is turned in by then.
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